
Policy S/RRA (P123) 

Further allocations in rural areas are strongly encouraged.  

Recommendation: The Plan must acknowledge the benefits of allowing a proportion of the plan 

period growth in rural areas and should proactively promote sites such as Long Lane, Fowlmere as 

appropriate locations for future development well placed to support local communities. 

 


